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Special Notice: Check the website for meeting cancellation due to severe weathers. 
 

President’s Message: 

 

Dear Fellow Members of WANJ, 

Welcome to WANJ in 2013. As your newly elected president, I like to greet all of you and 

hope for good attendance at our upcoming meetings. As in the past, we will have free tables for 

buy and sell to all members. 

  

Treasurer & Membership Chairman’s Message: 

 

Our dues collection had a good start. We have 24 paid up members and you will find your 

yellow membership card enclosed. If you find the Green Dues Statement with this mailing, please 

send in your check or pay at the February 12
th

 meeting. 

I can report that many of our long time older members still support the Association even 

though they cannot attend our meetings regularly. 

The following meetings have been booked for 2013 supported by your dues: 

Feb 12
th

, March 12
th

, April 9
th

, & May 14
th

. 

 

Our Program: 

 

We will have an outstanding speaker for our Feb. meeting, Stephen Noble, who graduated 

from the Lititz Watch Technicum in 2011, will present the new training and learning program that is 

currently in place at LWT. This program will prepare the graduate to take the “CW21” exam, and 

then be able to work as a watchmaker for a high end jewelry store. 

 

 

       Mike Osnato  

President 

    

http://www.wanj.us/

